
 
 

 
 
To all parties concerned: 

 

May 8, 2020 

FIELDS CORPORATION 

 
 

Notice of Discontinuation of Financial Briefing for the Year Ended March 31, 2020 

 

FIELDS CORPORATION planned to hold a briefing for the year ended March 31, 2020 (for institutional investors 

and analysts). However, we decided to refrain from holding the briefing as a result of first consideration given to 

ensuring the health and safety of participants and related parties in light of the prevalence of coronavirus disease 

(COVID-19) and the declaration of emergencies issued by the government. 

As previously reported, the financial results will be announced on Friday, May 15, 2020. 

The materials for the financial results briefing will be posted on our IR website ( https://www.fields.biz/ir/e/ ) on the 

day after the financial results are announced. 

 

We would like to thank our shareholders and investors for their continued understanding. 

If you have any questions, please contact our IR. 

 

 

 
 

For inquiries or further information please contact 

IR Section, Business Management Department, FIELDS CORPORATION 

Shibuya Garden Tower, 16-17 Nampeidai-cho, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 150-0036 
Tel.: +81-3-5784-2109  Fax: +81-3-5784-2119 

 


